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Escrick Parish Council
Monday 28 January 2002 at 7.30 pm in Escrick Village Hall

AGENDA

APOLOGIES
MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

MATTERS ARISING

Hollicarrs lighting

Bottle bank

Bus shelter

Cracked posts, Carr Lane

Escrick Station

Golden Jubilee

Community Dental Services
Quality Parish and Town Councils - a consultation paper
Darby and Joan Club

Escrick Playing Fields Association

ACCOUNTS

Receipts

HSBC Interest , 33
HSBC Interest , 27
Payments

A Smith (painting of bus shelter) 70,00
G Brooksbank (lighting) 64,60
A M Services (tree pruning) 30,00

PLANNING
8/10/192/PA - Proposed retention of a 15m high telecommunications mast with
associated equipment on land at Approach Farm, Hollicarrs, Escrick

8/10/185A/PA - Proposed erection of a two storey extension to the side elevation
of existing dwelling at 15 Carrs Meadow, Escrick.

8/10/191/PA - Proposed erection of a conservatory on the rear elevation of
existing dwelling at 6 Woodlands, Escrick. Approved by EPC and also SDC,
subject to conditions.

8/10/58A/PA - Proposed erection of a two storey extension to the side elevation
of existing dwelling (existing garage to be demolished) to provide new garage and
additional bedroom at 9 Skipwith Road, Escrick.

8/10/168A/PA - Proposed conversion of and extension to existing detached garage
to form detached granny accommodation and the erection of an attached garage
to existing dwelling at 22 Dower Chase, Escrick. Application refused by SDC.

CORRESPONDENCE

SDC - Best Value Review of Selby District Council’'s Markets' Service
Yorkshire Water - Sewage Treatment Works

SDC - Services within parishes

Groundwork Wakefield

AOB

Date of next meeting:
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Minutes of a meeting of Escrick Parish Council held on Monday 28 January 2002 in
Escrick Village Hall at 7 m

PRESENT: Mr T Wilson (Chairman), Mr P Skilbeck, Mr P Gowthorpe, Mr B Forster,
Mr M Russell, Mr B Hulley, Mr B Reader, Dr A Craven, Mrs M Durham,
Mrs S Home

APOLOGIES: Mr C Forbes Adam

MATTERS ARISING:
Hollicarrs lighting: Funding applications are being considered on 29 January. Mrs Casling to

enquire as to the result of our application.

Bottle Bank: This has now been removed from the Village Hall car park. A letter had been
received from Mrs Robinson, of Robin’s Nest to tell us that, although the bank had been removed,
debris had been left which she and her neighbour had cleared away.

Bus shelter: Painting has been completed.

Escrick Station: County Councillor David Ashton is pursuing the matter of landscaping this
area.

Golden Jubilee Mr Skilbeck stated that money had been donated from the New Year’s Eve funds.
The Parish Council also agreed to donate £170. Proposed Mr Forster, seconded Dr Craven.

Community Dental Services: Our comments have been sent back to North Yorkshire Health
Authority.

Quality Parish and Town Councils — a Consultation Paper. Our comments have been returned to
DEFRA stating that in the opinion of the Parish Council we already meet most of the standard
requirements for quality status.

Darby and Joan Club: A letter of thanks has been received from this organisation.

Escrick Playing Fields Association: Letter received stating that they would appreciate help
towards the purchase of the installation of a new toddler swing. The Association are to hold a
consultation day on 23 February.

Emergency Committee: NYCC had replied that they would prefer the village primary school not
to be used as a first choice emergency centre. However, the Parish Council had asked if the school
could be used as an information centre, having previously obtained permission from Queen
Margaret’s School to use their premises as an emergency centre. Mrs Durham and Mrs Horne are
proceeding with their plans to set up this Committee.
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ACCOUNTS

Receipts

HSBC Interest 27
HSBC Interest 33
Payments

A M Smith (painting of bus shelter) 70.00
G Brooksbank (lighting) 64.60
A M Services (tree pruning) 30.00
PLANNING

8/10/192/PA — proposed retention of a 15m high telecommunications mast with associated
equipment on land at Approach Farm, Hollicarrs. Retrospective application received from SDC.
Approved by SDC.

8/10/185A/PA — proposed erection of a two-storey extension to the side elevation of existing
dwelling at 15 Carrs Meadow, Escrick. Approved by EPC, with concern expressed regarding
shared garages

8/10/65L/PA — proposed conversion of existing nursing home to create 7 No 2 bed flats, 2 No 3
bed town houses, 1 No 1 bed town house and 1 No 1 bed bungalow at Dower House, Dower
Chase, Escrick.. Application approved by EPC. Residents of Dower Chase and Dower Park
would like the Highways Department to consider the possible increase in traffic and the possibility
of reducing traffic speeds and improving site lines on the approach to Dower Park and the
Dower House. There was also a request from residents in the cul-de-sac of Dower Chase to ask if
Yorkshire Water could look at the drainage with regard to possible overloading from the new
development, as there had been problems in the past with blockages. Residents also asked if the
car park could be re-surfaced with tarmac rather than pebbles as these have caused problems
when dragged out on to the highway in the past.

8/10/191/PA - proposed erection of a conservatory on the rear elevation of existing dwelling at 6
Woodlands, Escrick. Approved by EPC and also SDC, subject to conditions.

8/10/58A/PA — proposed erection of a two storey extension to the side elevation of existing
dwelling (existing garage to be demolished) to provide new garage and additional bedroom at 9
Skipwith Road, Escrick. Application approved by EPC and SDC, subject to conditions.

8/10/168A/PA - proposed conversion of and extension to existing detached garage to form
detached granny accommodation and the erection of an attached garage to existing dwelling at 22
Dower Chase, Escrick. Application refused by SDC

8/10/101B/PA - proposed erection a a single storey extension and a conservatory to the rear
elevation of existing dwelling at 1 Post Office Row, Escrick.. Application approved by EPC, but
the resident of 3 Post Office Row has asked if the Council would check out the position of water
and drainage pipes which will pass under the new buildings.
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CORRESPONDENCE

Best value review of Selby Distric Council’s Markets’ Service - circulated to Parish

Councillors.

Groundwork, Selby — The Department of Transport, Local Government has approved the
establishment of Groundwork, Selby. Further details with be forwarded at a later date.

Best Value Review of Selby District Council’s Car Park - to be circulated to Parish
Councillors.

CORRESPONDENCE

Yorkshire Water have informed us that sewage treatment work will take place as from 30
January for approximately 30 weeks.

AOB

Escrick Church — estimate received from Ian Milnes regarding works to be carried out in the
Church grounds. The Parish Council voted to accept the quote, subject to approval of the Church
Faculty.

Urban Highway Grass Cutting - A copy of a quotation from BM Dean has been sent to SDC,
Highways Dept.

Parish Council Web Site - letters to be sent to organisations and businesses within the Parish
inviting them to advertise on the Parish Council web site. This facility will be free of charge.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING
18 March 2002



Escrick Parish Council
Monday 18 March 2002 at 7.30 in the Escrick and Deighton Club

AGENDA

1

2

APOLOGIES
MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING

MATTERS ARISING

Hollicarrs lighting

Escrick Station

Golden Jubilee

Escrick Playing Fields Association
Emergency Committee

Urban Highway Grass Cutting
Web site

Code of conduct

ACCOUNTS
Receipts
HSBC interest 25

Payments

Local Council Review 10.99

A M Bramley (hedge cutting) 32.90

Escrick Jubilee Committee 170.00
G Brooksbank (electrical maintenance) 29.00

Escrick and Deighton Club 10.00

Clerk’s expenses 95.29

Clerk’s salary 1301.84

PLANNING

8/10/101/B/PA — Proposed erection of a single storey extension and a conservatory to the rear elevation of
existing dwelling at 1 Post Office Row, Escrick. Approved by SDC subject to conditions

8/10/21F/PA — Proposed construction of a tennis court enclosed by a 2.75 metre high chain link fence at The
Granary, Escrick Road, Wheldrake. Approved by SDC, subject to conditions.

8/10/185A/PA — proposed erection of a two storey extension to the side elevation of existing dwelling at 15
Carrs Meadow, Escrick. Approved by SDC, subject to conditions.

CORRESPONDENCE

District Audit — Parish Accounts

Yorkshire Local Councils Assn — Code of Conduct meeting

SDC - Training for Councillors on Planning Matters

Winter Maintenance Gritting Route Review

Yorkshire Local Councils Assn — Planning Green Paper Consultation
SDC - Hedgerow Regulations 1997

DEFRA - Campaign against the illegal poisoning of wildlife

AOB

Date of next meeting:
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Minutes of a meeting of Escrick Parish Council held on Monday 18 March 2002 in Escrick Village Hall at
7.30 pm

PRESENT: Mr T Wilson (Chairman), Mr P Skilbeck, Mr P Gowthorpe, Mr B Forster, Mr M Russell,
Mr B Reader, Mr C. Forbes Adam, Mrs M Durham, Mrs S Horne
APOLOGIES: Mrs Liz Casling

Unfortunately Mr B Hulley has had to resign from the Parish Council.

MINUTES:
The Minutes of the previous meeting were signed as a true record, having previously been circulated.

MATTERS ARISING

Hollicarrs lighting

Mrs Casling had reported that no decision had been made by SDC as to our application for a grant. It is hoped
for a response after the end of the financial year.

Escrick Station
Pilchers have been fined for not complying with the planning application. They have been instructed to carry
out necessary works to the area by October this year.

Golden Jubilee
An events programme is to be circulated and details also to be published in the Parish magazine.

Escrick Playing Fields Association
The Committee were pleased with the outcome of the Consultation Day. Clerk was asked to write to NYCC to

ascertain the status of the footpath which provides access to the playing field with a request that they update the
Licence if necessary.

Emergency Committee
Mrs Durham and Mrs Horne outlined their progress to date.

Urban Highway Grass Cutting
Environmental Services have responded to the effect that, as the grass cutting contract for the next financial year

has not as yet been awarded, they are unable to quantify the District Council’s contribution at this stage.

Code of Conduct

Escrick Parish Councillors have signed the Code of Conduct and Declaration of Acceptance of Office.
ACCOUNTS

Receipts

HSBC interest .25
Payments

Local Council Review 10.99
A M Bramley (hedge cutting) 32.90
Escrick Jubilee Committee 170.00
G Brooksbank (electrical maintenance) 29.00
Escrick and Deighton Club 10.00
Clerk’s expenses 95.29
Clerk’s salary 1301.84
Tesco (flowers) 7.99
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PLANNING
8/10/101/B/PA — Proposed erection of a single storey extension and a conservatory to the rear elevation of

existing dwelling at 1 Post Office Row, Escrick. Approved by SDC, subject to conditions

8/10/21F/PA — Proposed construction of a tennis court enclosed by a 2.75 metre high chain link fence at The
Granary, Escrick Road, Wheldrake. Approved by SDC, subject to conditions.

8/10/21F/PA — Proposed erecction of a two storey extension to the side elevation of existing dwelling at 15
Carrs Meadow, Escrick. Approved by SDC, subject to conditions.

8/10/168B/PA — Application for consent to carry out works to Horse Chestnut tree T14 covered by TPO No
4/1977 at 22 Dower Chase, Escrick. Approved by EPC, subject to conditions.

CORRESPONDENCE

District Audit

District Audit report that in their opinion the financial statements present fairly the financial position of Escrick
Parish Council as at 31 March 2001. Notification of display to be signed and returned to the District Audit,
Harrogate.

Code of Conduct meeting
Mr Wilson to attend at Selby on 25 March.

Training for Councillors on Planning Matters
Mr Forster to attend on Tuesday 26 March at a venue to be confirmed.

AOB
Mr Reader asked if the Parish Council had any plans to commemorate the Jubilee. In reply Mr Skilbeck
informed parish councillors of a proposal to do so by the Jubilee Committee.

Temple Funding Bid - Mr Forbes Adam reported that his attempts to obtain funding for this project were
looking slim, however he is due to have a meeting with DEFRA in the near future. Mr Forbes Adam also stated
that there is still more work to be done on the general tidying up of Gassy Wood.

Mr Russell reported that Mr Vessey from Deighton Parish Council had informed him that the North Selby mine
area is to be flattened. NYCC are looking for ideas of what should be done with the site.

Mr Russell also asked about the installation of gas in the village. Clerk to write to Northern Electric and Gas.

Village Green Committee - Mr Wilson confirmed that any events to be held on the village green would be
covered by the Parish Council’s insurance. The Jubilee Committee plan to take out their own insurance.

Fencing, Carr Lane - Clerk to write to SDC to ask for the fence to be repaired.

Village lighting — a flyer is to be sent to residents of The Glade to ask for their comments re lighting.

Litter — Mr Wilson asked if Parish Councillors would give consideration to employing a road sweeper in the
village. An estimate of the cost would be £100 a month. After discussion it was felt that, whilst this was worth
consideration, we would agenda a ‘Village Plan’ for further discussion at the AGM.

DATE OF NEXT MEETING:

AGM - 29 April 2002 at 7.30 pm in the Escrick and Deighton Club to be followed by a meeting of Escrick
Parish Council.
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Escrick Parish Council
Monday 29 April 2001 at 7.30 in the Escrick and Deighton Club

AGENDA
1 APOLOGIES
2 MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING
3 MATTERS ARISING
Footpaths at Escrick.

Carr Lane, Escrick.
Training for Councillors on Planning Matters

4 ACCOUNTS
Receipts
VAT 891.16
Crime Prevention (Hollicars lighting) 1376.25
HSBC interest (no-notice a/c) 2.47
HSBC interest (Treasurer a/c) 22
Payments
Combhill Insurance 45375
J Reader (litter collection Jan — Mar 02) 175.00
YLCA (audit booklet) 9.95
YLCA Membership 168.00
Escrick and Deighton Club (room hire) 10.00
Yorkshire Rural Community Council 25.00
5 PLANNING

C8/10/190/PA — Control Kiosk at Escrick Waste Water Treatment Works. Approved by
NYCC, subject to conditions.

8/10/161A/PA — Proposed erection of a single storey extension to the side elevation of
existing dwelling at 8 The Glade, Escrick.

6 CORRESPONDENCE
John Grogan MP — Seminar on Rural Credit Unions 17 May 2002
NYCC - Rural Bus Challenge
SDC — Reviving Town and Parish Council Magazines and Newsletters
NYCC - Winter Maintenance Review
Northern Electricity Distribution and Yorkshire Electricity Distribution merger
Temporary Closure of Carr Lane 3 June 2002.
SDC — Community Link Officer
External Audit Arrangements from April 2002

7 AOB

8 Date of next meeting
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Minutes of a meeting of Escrick Parish Council held on Monday 29 April 2002 in the Escrick and
Deighton Club at 7.30 pm

PRESENT: Mr T Wilson (Chairman), Mr B Forster, Mr P Skilbeck, Mr C Forbes Adam,
Mr P Gowthorpe, Mr M Russell, Mr B Reader, Dr A Craven. Mrs M Durham, Mrs S Home

APOLOGIES: Mrs Liz Casling.

MINUTES:
The Minutes of the previous meeting were signed as a true record, having previously been circulated.

MATTERS ARISING:

Footpaths at Escrick Parish Council: Clerk to write to NYCC, Legal Services Department, to
confirm that we wish the Lease to be renewed allowing access to the playing fields via a footpath.

Carr Lane, Escrick: Mr Wilson stated that he has been informed by SDC that repairs are to be made
to the fencing in Carr Lane, despite Mr Jackson’s letter in which he stated that he considered the
fencing to be adequate.

Escrick Station. Dumpall have have still not landscaped this area in spite of a hefty fine. North
Yorkshire CC is attempting to arrange a meeting between all interested parties within the near future.

Golden Jubilee.  Mr Skilbeck reported that plans were going well for this celebration. The
Committee is expecting to hear within the next two weeks whether or not they have been successful in
their application for lottery funding. Mr Skilbeck also reported that the Jubilee Committee would be
taking out their own insurance for events to be held on the Village Green.

Playing Fields: Dr Craven reported that the Committee has not yet lodged their application for lottery
funding, but is holding many successful fund raising events.

Emergency Committee: Mr Wilson, Mrs Horne and Mrs Durham are to meet in the near future. Mr
Wilson thanked Mrs Durham and Mrs Homne for their hard work to date.

Urban Grass Cutting: We will be informed in due course how much funding we will receive from
SDC.

Code of Conduct: Mr Wilson attended a meeting at Selby and was informed that Escrick had been the
first Parish Council to accept the Code of Conduct and sign the Declaration of Interests.

Temple - Funding Bid: This matter is still on-going. Mr Forbes Adam stated that he had now been
given permission for the application to go forward. It is hoped to resfoze the Folly, provide benches, a
permissive footpath and disabled access via Gassey Wood. Mr Forbes Adam thanked Escrick Parish
Council and members of the public for their support.

The Glade: Lighting has now been upgraded.

Hollicarrs lighting: A cheque for £1376.25 has been received from SDC, Crime Prevention Budget, to
provide two lights. It is hoped that these will be fully installed within the next two or three months.
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Litter: Mr Wilson reported that it seems there may be difficulty in obtaining the services of a
pavement/road sweeper. Mr Reader has resigned from his post, although Mr Wilson was under the
impression that he would continue with his services until a replacement was found. Mr Wilson will
speak to Mr Reader again.

ACCOUNTS

Receipts

VAT 891.16
Crime Prevention (Hollicars lighting) 1376.25
HSBC interest (no-notice a/c) 247
HSBC interest (Treasurer a/c) 22
Payments

J Reader (litter collection Jan — Mar 02 175.00
YLCA (audit booklet) 9.95
YLCA Membership 168.00
Escrick and Deighton Club (room hire) 10.00
Yorkshire Rural Community Council 25.00
PLANNING

C8/10/190/PA — Control Kiosk at Escrick Waste Water Treatment Works. Approved by NYCC,
subject to conditions.

8/10/161 A/PA — Proposed erection of a single storey extension to the side elevation of existing
dwelling at 8 The Glade, Escrick. Approved by EPC, subject to conditions.

CORRESPONDENCE
John Grogan MP — There will be a Seminar on Rural Credit Unions 17 May 2002 to be held at
Selby District Council offices.

NYCC — Rural Bus Challenge — Consultation Meeting to be held on 16 May 2002 at The
Regeneration Centre at Riccall at 1900 hrs. Limited attendance of no more than two people.

NYCC - Winter Maintenance Review — The County’s policy is to be reviewed for next
winter.

SDC - Reviving Town and Parish Council Magazines and Newsletters — proforma to be
completed by Mr Reader and returned to SDC with a copy of the parish magazine.

NYCC — Winter Maintenance Review — proforma to be completed and returned.

Notification received fromYorkshire Electricity stating that Yorkshire Electricity (Distribution)
Ltd have merged with Northern Electricity Distribution Ltd.

Carr Lane will be closed during the hours of 9am — 6pm on 3 June 2002 to enable Jubilee
Celebrations to take place.

Ms Kate Honeyman has been appointed by SDC as the Community Link Officer. Ms Honeyman
will be invited to attend our next Parish Council meeting.

W
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AOB

Mr Wilson was proposed by Mr Forbes Adam, seconded by Mr Russell to continue as Chairman
for the next year. Mr Wilson was happy to accept.

Mr Forster asked for an explanation of the increase in expenditure regarding the Village Green.
This was due to £500 spent on trees and £100 to the mole catcher.

It was also reported that the triangle on the corner of the A19/Skipwith Road is still in need of
attention and Mr Wilson will again contact BT.

It was also reported that the footpaths outside the council houses in Skipwith Road are in a bad
state. Mr Wilson to speak to SDC.

Mrs Durham asked if it would be possible for a tap to be fitted near to the allotments. Mr Reader
will investigate with the Church authorities. Mr Reader stated that they are still waiting to hear
from the Church Faculty regarding permission for improvements to the lych gate

M Skilbeck stated that he is to step down as Vice-Chairman with immediate effect due to work
commitments. However, he is to continue as a Parish Councillor. Mr Skilbeck expressed his
appreciation on behalf of Parish Councillors to Mr Wilson for the tremendous amount of hard
work he does on behalf of the Parish. There were no nominations/volunteers for Vice-Chairman
and this is to be placed on the Agenda for our next meeting. Mr Wilson expressed his thanks to
Mr Skilbeck for his help whilst Vice Chairman. At the moment there is a vacancy due to the
resignation of Mr Hulley. The vacancy is to be advertised.

Hollicarrs - Mr Wilson to look into the possibility of the erection of a bus shelter at the
Hollicarrs.

Village Plan — the following are suggested projects for improvements to the village:
New lighting in Main Street, Wenlock Drive and Carr Lane;

Resurfacing of the Village Hall car park;

Refurbishment of the Coronation memorial/village pump;

Kerbing and footpath in Car Lane and kerbing Main Street;

Church yard, lych gate and footpath.

These proposals are to be discussed at the next Parish Council meeting.

Date of next meeting: 27 May at 7.30 pm



Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on Monday 29 April 2002 at 7 30
pm in the Escrick and Deighton Club

PRESENT: Chairman (Mr T Wilson), M B Forster, Mr C Forbes Adam,
Mr P Skilbeck, Mr P Gowthorpe, Mr M Russell, Mr B Reader, Dr A Craven,
Mrs M Durham, Mrs S Horne

APOLOGIES: Mrs Liz Casling

MINUTES:
The minutes of the AGM dated 30 April 2001 were read, signed and approved.

.MATTERS ARISING
Flooding at Woodlands. The problem has been resolved.

Police houses, Carr Lane. Two houses have been renovated on the site. The third is
not to be built.

North Selby Mine. Mr David Ashton spoke on the current situation and stated that
nothing had changed from a planning point of view during the last twelve months.
Planning applications from UK Coal are still with York City Council until the green
belt situation has been resolved. .

Neighbourheod Watch. Mr Russell reported that Selby are prepared to install smoke
alarms free of charge.

Gassey Wood. Renovation work is almost finished
Chairman’s Report. Lighting in The Glade is now been updated.
The lack of a footpath in Carr Lane is still a problem.

Computer is now installed, although our web site is not yet up and running.

The meeting concluded at 7.45 pm



ESCRICK PARISH COUNCIL.

The annual General meeting of the Parish council will be held in the Escrick Club on
Monday 30™ April 2002 at 7.30pm

Chairman’s report.

The Parish precept remains at £8000, which has been held for the past four years.
This year it has been necessary to replace a number of street lights due to corrosion.
The replacements are made of metal, and are much safer, and have a longer life. We
are reviewing the overall standard of lighting in the village, and as a result of recent
trials, the lighting in the Glade will be updated. It is also planned to increase lighting
in some areas where it is necessary for the safety of residents.

Roads and footpaths.

Repairs to roads and footpaths still cause problems. We applied for funding for a new
footpath in Carr lane, from the A19 junction to the Red Bridge. Our application was
unsuccessful, however we will continue to apply as this is the only road in the village
without a footpath.

Planning

There is still no decision on the future of the North Selby Mine site. The winding
towers have removed, the shafts have been capped and the bunds have been
landscaped. The future of the site rests with the York City Council, and the
conclusions of the York Local Plan.

It has been a busy year for the Planning subcommittee, led by Brian Forster. The
bungalow on Skipwith Road was demolished and two new houses have been built on
the site. The old Police houses in Carr Lane have been renovated and are for sale. The
Dower House is to be converted into flats. These are just a few of the many
applications which the council has received over the past year. My thanks to Brian
and his subcommittee.

Village Green.

The village green has become an accepted part of village life, due in no small measure
to an enthusiastic Village Green subcommittee led by Peter Calvert. A number of
events are planned by the Jubilee Committee, to take place on the green on June 3.
Neighbourhood Watch.

My thanks to Mike Russell for his continued work over the past year. There have been
a number of burglaries over recent weeks, so we need to be vigilant and report any
suspicious vehicles or persons to the police.

Emergency Plan. :

The emergency plan is almost complete. My thanks to Mrs Durham and Mrs Horne
for their hard work in compiling a very comprehensive emergency plan. Details will
be published in the coming months.

Chairman’s Note

The Government plans to devolve more power to Parish Councils, with hopefully,
the finance to back it up. The Parish Council has decided that we should have a
village development plan. This will be formulated to examine all aspects of village
life; roads, footpaths, lighting, recreation, etc. and how they might be improved in the
future.

Sadly, one of our councillors, Bill Hulley, has resigned from the council due to family
illness. Bill has been a valuable member of the council and his experience and advice
will be missed.



ESCRICK PARISH COUNCIL

The Annual General Meeting of Escrick Parish Council will be held on Monday 29

April at 7.30 pm in the Escrick and Deighton Club

All members of the public are welcome to attend.

A meeting of Escrick Parish Council will follow the AGM.



ESCRICK PARISH COUNCIL

Income and Expenditure Account - vear ending 31 March 2002

Income
2000/2001
8000.00
228.82
160.00
8388.82

Less Expenditure

1271.97
860.00
25.00
1010.00
801.30
330.10
340.21
90.00

1640.68

150.00

700.00

7219.26

1169.56

Precept
Interest from Investments

Grants/Donations/Sales

Salary/expenses
Village Green

Audit Fee

Grass Cutting

Lighting - electricity
Lighting - maintenance
Insurance

Cost of meetings

Sundries

Village cleaning

Litter collection

Surplus for year 00/01

Deficit for year 01/02

2001/2002

8000.00

137.08

8137.08

1397.13
1516.72
242.52
1312.72
1004.86
1605.72
385.89
80.00
1820.39

160.00

525.00

10050.95

1913.87



ESCRICK PARISH COUNCIL
Balance sheet as at 31 March 2002

Current assets

2000/01 2001/2002
914.68 Cash at Bank 2133.59
6265.92 Halifax Building Society
HSBC Deposit a/c 4009.30
7180.60 6142.89
25.00 Less unpresented cheque (420) 10.00
7155.60 J Total assets 6132.89

I certify that these statements fairly represent the financial position of the Parish Council as at 31 March 2002 and the Income and
Expenditure for year ended March 2002.

Signed Date:



